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24 April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 12 and 13 BTEC Health and Social Care Trip  
Unit 1 - Grade Booster - Wednesday 3 May 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have organised a trip to London on Wednesday 3 May 2023 for our BTEC Health 
and Social Care students for a cinema workshop. This workshop takes place at the Vue Cinema, Westfield, White 
City and is designed and delivered by experienced teacher and examiner presenters, of all whom have a deep 
understanding of what students need to focus on in order to succeed in the 2023 exams. 
 
The workshop will be delivered in four sessions by specialist presenters and covers the following: 
 
Session 1: Success in short answer questions and interpreting data 
Session 2: Health and social care language 
Session 3: Theories and models revision blast 
Session 4: Nailing the 10 mark questions. 
 
The cost for this event is £35.60 per student and we ask you to please make payment via your child’s sQuid account 
which is now open for payment (closing 10pm on Thursday 27 April 2023). Please note that due to the nature of 
this trip, we are unable to refund the cost, if your child is unable to attend.   
 
We will travel to London by train and students are to meet at the front of Maidenhead train station at 8.00am 
where we ask students to purchase their train ticket directly on the day. We aim to return to Maidenhead train 
station at 5.10pm and we ask collection arrangements are made for this time. Students are advised to bring a 
packed lunch, drinks and snacks to last the day. 
 
Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 
If you would like any further information about this particular trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
main office on 01628 629415, or by email on enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Anderson 
Teacher of PE/Health and Social Care 
 
Please note: 

• Places on all trips are subject to the school expectations for the Behaviour Policy being met.  Any student who receives a suspension may have their place 
withdrawn from the trip and no refund will be made unless the place can be resold.  In addition, if the school assesses that the attendance on a trip is a 
Health and Safety risk to the student or to others, a place will not be allocated to that student or a place will be withdrawn and there will be no refund 
made unless the place can be resold.  

• Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If 
there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the 
school. 
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